
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Elizabeth Foundation Charity Ball 2009 
 

 
Basepoint Waterlooville’s chosen charity The Elizabeth 

Foundation held their annual Beethoven Ball in 

November, it was attended by Della & Loraine from 

Waterlooville along with Area Manager David 

Woodings and some of the other local Basepoint 

managers and assistants.  

A great night was had by all and Basepoint were able to match fund the Charity Auction 

which this year raised £4,900. A cheque was presented to them on the night which was 

gratefully received by Alison Robinson, Fundraising Manager for The Elizabeth 

Foundation.. 
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